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CELEBRATING OUR FAITH 

 

MARCH- A Mission of Sacrifice 
 

“Teach us to give and not count the cost.” 

 

St. Ignatius de Loyola 

 

Throughout the season of Lent we reflect upon the 

great sacrifice of Christ on the Cross. When Jesus 

calls us to be his disciples, he is challenging us to 

live lives of compassion and action recognizing that 

it isn’t easy to truly sacrifice and give of ourselves 

for one another. When we care about the people 

around us, we desire to reduce their suffering and 

hardships. May we take time this month to reflect 

upon what we can sacrifice to ease the suffering and 

hardship of others as we continue on our mission as 

disciples of Christ. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KIDS HELPING KIDS 2025 

 

Each year schools all across Niagara Catholic 

participate in Kids Helping Kids week. The money 

raised goes to directly support the children in 

programs at the Niagara Children's Centre. This 
year students at St. George participated in a week of 

special activities which included PJ Day, Jersey 

Day, and Movie Day. Together we raised $470 

which will be donated to this worthy organization. 

 

   

 

TIPS – WINTER SAFETY 

 

Wear the Gear! 

• Proper helmets are required for 

snowboarding and skating and is recommended 

for tobogganing. 

Snow Safety 

• Children should not play on snow banks 

near the road. 

• Snow plough drivers may not see them. 

• Snow tunnels and forts can be dangerous—

roof might collapse. 

Ice Safety 

• Check with local weather authorities for 

information about ice thickness. 

• Ice should be at least 10cm thick (3.5 “). 

• Avoid walking on ice near moving water 

such as rivers or creeks. 

 

Proper Indoor Clothing 

All students are asked to bring a pair of shoes that 

will be used for indoor use only. Wet shoes and 

winter boots cannot be worn in the classroom and 

stocking feet are neither healthy nor safe.   

 

EARTH HOUR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will also celebrate Earth Hour together on 

Friday March 21 here at school by turning off all 

unnecessary power and lighting. Students and 

families are encouraged to participate in Earth Hour 

at home as well on Saturday March 22. Bring in 

photos of how your family celebrated Earth Hour 

and we will showcase them on our Eco News 

bulletin board in the foyer of the school! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


